
Year 2 Carnival 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Through our art and geography work this term, the children have learnt about St Lucia, the 

Caribbean, rainforests and carnivals. We would therefore like to invite you to our carnival 

celebration. The children have made some fantastic animal t-shirts as costumes and all three classes 

are learning a Caribbean carnival dance and song.  

 

We would like to share with you some of the carnival atmosphere. Please join us if you are able. We 

will be performing outside on the rainbow steps so if it is raining this event will be cancelled.  

 

When: Wednesday 10th July. Starting at 2.40pm  

Where: Rainbow steps – please wait at the gate on Severn Drive.  

 

Please refrain from taking photos or videos at this event.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Year 2 team 

 

 


